Planning Counter

Subject: Welby Plan

From: Erin Mooney [mailto:erin@communityenterprise.net]
Sent: Friday, January 03, 2014 6:43 PM

To: WelbyPlan

Subject: Welby Plan

Hello Joelle and Adams County Staff-

| wanted to express my support for the Welby Plan moving forward. These processes are never simple, and never easy, but in
our organization’s experience in working with residents and agency partners to build healthy, sustainable, inclusive
neighborhoods, having a plan with input and buy in from residents is crucial to building great communities. We would love to
see a Welby in 20 years that is a healthy place to live (access to parks, recreation and healthy foods is ample, and active
transportation is possible), is thriving economically, and where residents continue to feel proud to live and work.

Thank yo for your work on this project!

Erin Mooney

Executive Director

Community Enterprise

7290 Magnolia Street
Commerce City, CO 80022
Office 303.288.4783 x 206
Fax 303.227.7413

Cell 707.832.6199

The mission of Community Enterprise is to unite and engage residents to build healthy, sustainable,
inclusive communities.

From: WelbyPlan <WelbyPlan@adcogov.org>
Date: Friday, December 20, 2013 at 10:37 AM
To: Joelle Greenland <JGreenland@adcogov.org>
Subject: December Newsletter

Hello Welby Community Members,
Happy Holidays!

Attached please find the December newsletter, which is also posted on the Welby Subarea Plan website at
www.adcogov.org/welbyplan .

Please also visit the website to read and learn more about the plan and view all of the information compiled to date
including, but not limited to, community meeting summaries, presentations, maps, public comments, and past
newsletters. Should you have any questions or comments, feel free to email or call me.

Thank you,

Joelle Greenland, AICP | Long Range Planner
Adams County Planning and Development Department
4430 South Adams County Parkway | 1st Floor, Suite W2000A | Brighton, CO 80601 720.523.6851
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